From: Sheila Lyons

Subject: [EXT]Re: Paso Basin Cooperative Committee Meeting Packet - July 26, 2023

Hi Blaine,

Agenda item #5 mentions welcoming the Estrella-el Pomar-Creston Water District **GSA** to the PBCC. I thought all the other GSAs had to agree to this and I know that San Miguel wrote a letter objecting???

Also, I thought the AB2453 was clear that the residents over the PR Basin did not want the EEPC Water District to have kind of control over the water management. How has this happened without any consideration of the folks who live over the Basin?

Sheila Lyons, CAB Chairperson